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In an article titled "FBI: Delete Passwords of Ex-Employees," The Wall Street Journal highlights the

firm's Cybersecurity Conference, held on Wednesday, May 8, at the W Hotel. Trevor Cloak, Joe Dever,

Greg Fliszar, Brian Gillam, Steven Haas, Mike Schmidt, Stuart Shorenstein, Matthew Siegel, and Dave

Walton presented during the seminar, along with Richard Aborn, President, Citizens Crime

Commission of New York City and Austin P. Berglas, Assistant Special Agent in Charge for Cyber, FBI

New York Field Office.

To read the WSJ article, click here.
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